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This is an additional submission. Yesterday I went to the Theatre Royal. I went to Elizabeth 
Street to catch a 396 bus home. I went to the usual stop Elizabeth Street/ Martin place but 
could not find the stand for the 396. The stand for 396x was there but not 396. I have been 
catching buses all my life since the original trams stopped . Never have I seen such confusing 
public transport. The bus stop in fact was near the corner of King Street. No shelter no seat 
just a post. The next stop is a huge distance away near Park Street. These distances are ok 
for athletes but not for older people or indeed little kids. Everyone I have spoken to is 
distressed about these shocking bus changes. We lost all of our amazing red metro cross 
country buses which Nathan Rees put in and now we are all suffering. 




